
University Council held its session on 31/1/2024 

Session Number: Five 

 

Decision: 

 

The University Council, in its session held on 31/1/2024, 

approved the memorandum submitted by 

Prof. Dr. Mahmoud Farouk Selim, Vice President of the 

University for Community Service and Environmental 

Development Affairs, which included the letters received 

from the General Authority for Adult Education confirming 

that Tanta University ranked first among Egyptian 

universities participating in the National Literacy Project. 

 

The university achieved outstanding results through the 

participation of its students in literacy efforts, contributing 

to the education of approximately 150,000 successful 

learners since the start of the project up to this date, 

which represents 30% of the total number of literates in 

Gharbia Governorate. 

 

Secretary of the Council 


